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“Commitment to excellence” 

8th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Thank you all for your support in making the start of the new year such a positive one. The 
school feels good, and our new staff and students have settled in really well. The Year 7 
students have had a great first week and it has been brilliant to see the older students 
supporting them.  
 
We have been working all week to ensure that the uniform meets our expectations. I would 
like to thank all parents for their support on this. We have called home and offered support 
to all those students who are not wearing uniform that meets our standards. I expect all 
students to be in uniform that meets our expectations on Monday.   
 
Next week sees the beginning of our Open Events, prospective parents and students will be 
very impressed with our school. We have our Open Evening on Tuesday 12th September 
beginning at 5.30 pm and finishing at 8.30 pm. Many students are involved in the evening. In 
order to allow the students and staff time to prepare for the evening, school will finish at 
2.20pm on Tuesday 12th September. If you are struggling for childcare or if any child needs 
to remain in school until 3.10pm then they can be supervised in the school hall. Please 
contact info@redhill.dudley.sch.uk to let us know if you need help. The school day will begin 
at 8.40 am on Wednesday 13th September.  
 
Alongside the Open Evening we have Open Mornings planned for Thursday 14th, Friday 15th, 
Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th of September. These are running from 8.45 am until         
10.20 am. The school day operates as normal during these events.  
 
Thank you all for your support in helping make the start of term such a positive one, I am 
really excited about the Open Events next week when your child/ren will showcase the 
school.  
 
Best wishes 

  
Mr J Clayton  
Headteacher 
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